
 

Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. according to 
your last name’s initial. Please spell your last name, give your 
phone number and your choice of entrée.  You will receive a 
phone confirmation ASAP.  You must be confirmed.  Thanks!    
NO E-MAILS. 
 

A-L Betty Little 407-679-7395 

M-Z Linda Hargreaves 407-695-3944  
 

You may pay by CASH or CHECK (made out in advance to  
Newcomers of Central Florida, Inc.) and pick up your name tag 
at the Welcome table.  Pre-arrange payment for guests. 
ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 P.M. ON THE 
MONDAY BEFORE THE LUNCHEON (Jun. 17).   ANYONE CAN-
CELLING AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL REIMBURSE THE CLUB. 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 

TABLE OF CONTENTS 

Pg. 1       Luncheon /Mtg. 
Info, Directions, Reservation 
Procedures    

Pg.  2    President’s Mes-
sage, Board Meeting 

Pg. 3 Membership Info 

Pg. 4 Interest Groups 

Pg. 5      Interest Groups 

Pg. 6 Photos, Activities 

Pg. 7 Luncheon Photos 

Pg. 8 Calendar 

 

 

 

 MENU  
 
 

Entrée (pick one) 
 

Chicken Marsala 
With prosciutto,  

mushrooms and Marsala 
wine 

 
Sirloin Steak 
“Center Cut” 

Seasoned and grilled 
 

Salmon 
Grilled and served with  

lemon butter 
 

Above entrees served with 
house salad 

 
Rolls and butter  

 
 

Dessert 
Brownie 

 
Coffee,Tea, Iced Tea, Soda 

 
Cash Bar 

 
$23 inclusive 

Cash or check 
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LUNCHEON on June 20 

Gather at 11:30 with lunch at noon 

Bonefish Grill, 1761 W. State Road 434, 

Longwood, 407-331-0131 

June Program 

 

Come celebrate Flag Day at our June luncheon and show 

your patriotism by wearing red, white and blue apparel or 

your favorite flag pin jewelry.  There will not be a formal 

speaker’s presentation this month, just time to share sum-

mer fun and mix and mingle with your Newcomers club 

friends and table mates. 

 

Directions: 

The restaurant is located near the    

 I-4 and 434 intersection. 



with so many things to 
see and explore.  The 
service was excellent, 
and I can’t find enough 
adjectives to describe 
the food.  All I know is I 
ate everything that was 
in front of me and was 
still looking for another 
whipped -cream filled 
swan. I highly recom-
mend a visit there even if 
it’s with a small group of 
friends. It’s definitely 
worth it. 

Even though the sum-
mer months won’t have 
as much activity as the 
rest of the year, please 
keep reading the Chatter 
because that is where 
you will find out what is 
planned for the summer 
and also announce-
ments for the fall events. 
If you’re planning to go 
to Charleston and Sa-
vannah with the group, 
please make sure you 
see Solly Haber for the 
information. 

Thank you, Ronnie and 
Linda, for orchestrating a 
lovely Installation cere-
mony.  The gemstones 
were a great idea, and 
our ladies certainly are 
precious jewels.  I am 
always thrilled to be in 
the company of the past 
presidents. They are the 
ones who started us on 
the road to being the 
successful club we are 
today. It was a delight to 
see Lynne Snowden, 
Anne McQuiggan, Linda 
Selby, Dru Juhl, Carole 
Montgomery,  Helen 
Terefinko, Joan Bové 
and me! 
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BOARD  
MEET-
ING   
 

 
Thurs.  
June 6 
 
10 a.m. to  1 p.m.     

Carmel by the Lake 
across from Walmart on 

436 in Casselberry 
 

Outgoing Board       
Members ,please bring 

food to share. 
 

Gate code will be on gate. 

Hi ladies, 

 Shakespeare wrote, 
“Parting is such sweet 
sorrow.” Well, that 
about sums it up for 
me.  It’s time to leave 
the presidency, and 
that is the sad part, but 
I’m leaving with the 
knowledge that a won-
derful, dedicated lady 
will take up the mantel.  
I wish Judy Babine all 
the luck and support in 
the world. I know New-
comers will continue to 
flourish with her at the 
helm.   The “sweet” 
part of leaving is also 
the great new friends I 
have made, the fabu-
lous memories of many 
fun activities and the 
knowledge that I did 
the best I could to work 
for the club’s success. 
Even though I won’t be 
on the microphone   
anymore (well, maybe), 
I’ll still be active.  I’m 
moving back to the po-
sition of Historian so I’ll 
be visiting with many of 
you at the luncheons 
as I take your picture. 

 April 26 was the High 
Tea at the Garden 
Gate Tea Room in 
Mount Dora.  What a 
delightful place! The 
décor was charming 

Another big thank you 
goes to Pat Fluno for 
maintaining our website 
and for producing our 
marvelous newsletter.  I 
have seen copies of 
other clubs’ newsletters, 
and they just can’t com-
pare to ours.  Gail Hod-
son will be taking over 
so please give her eve-
ry bit of your coopera-
tion and consideration.  

Pat Peppler is stepping 
down as Outreach 
Chair, and she will be 
missed.  From Game 
Day to food drives to 
shoe collections, she 
has been instrumental 
in the success of our 
charitable endeavors.  
Thank you, Pat.  As part 
of our charity work, we 
donated $3,500 to the 
Russell Home for Atypi-
cal Children. I hope that 
moves them a little clos-
er to their construction 
goal. 

A personal thank you 
goes to Rosemary Ku-
banet and Kathy McCul-
lar, the Historians.  
They have faithfully 
documented this past 
year and produced an 
amazing album for me 
to treasure.  It will be up 
on the website soon so 
you all may view it. 

Last but not least is the 
report of the lucky 
monthly winners.  Free 
lunch certificate – 
Shirley Thomas, $10 
gift card to Sonny’s Bar-
becue – Pat Fluno, and 
$81  in 50/50 money – 

THE PRESIDENT’S CORNER 
Betty Little.    

Congratulations to all!  
See you next month in 
Longwood.  

   Joan L. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our new 
President Judy Babine. 
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MEMBERSHIP by DeDe Fluhr 
 

June begins our official renewal of membership in 
Newcomers.  It’s $25 for the 2013-2014 year. Yes, 
Ladies, it is important to fill out another Membership 
Application in order to make sure your information is 
current and correct. Please remember the most im-
portant item is your signature.  Thanks everyone for 
all your help in making this a great year! 

Happy 

Birthday!!! 

Lampel, Johanna  6/1   

Dougherty, Mary Ann 6/3   

Rodriguez, Gladys  6/4   

Dante, Lydia  6/6   

Giessuebel, Dee  6/9   

Laskowski, Danita  6/12   

Bandy,  JoAnne  6/12   

McNichol, Kim  6/12   

Gout,  Caren  6/12   

Little, Betty  6/14   

Williams, Carolyn  6/15   

Dedrel, Patricia  6/17   

Colwill, Ilene  6/20   

Payer, Liz  6/21   

Cotton, Arlene  6/23   

Wiseman, Barbara  6/23   

Collins, Rita  6/26   

Enlow, Sandy  6/28   

Pisano, Marie   6/30   

Ahearn, Marge  6/30   

Penot, Marie-Claire  6/30 

Ogilvie, Sandy  6/30   

 

New  Members 

 

Blackstone, Norma, B’day 10/5, 833 Jamestown Drive, Apt D, Winter 

Park, FL 32792 Phone, 407-681-3697, Cell 321-295-4632  

 

Byram, Joyce, B-day 10/22, 107 Inwood Ct., Winter Springs, FL 32708 

Phone 407-327-8128, Cell 407-314-1977 joybyram@yahoo.com        

Dining, Movies, Games, Plays, Day Trips, Canasta 

 

Laskowski, Danita , B-day 6/12, 128 Hanging Moss Dr., Oviedo, FL 

32765 Phone: 407-971-2048, Cell 321-277-7321  danita47@cfl.rr.com  

 

Byrnes, Peggy, B-day: 8/29, 2801 Ara Dr., Orlando, FL 32828           

Cell 973-632-8500  shopgirlonline115@gmail.com  

 

Cross, Susan, B’day: 3/23, 565 Walnut Grove Place, Oviedo, FL 32765 

Phone: 407-359-7214,  suzi_bfly@mpinet.net  Mah Jongg, Quilting   

   

Cunningham, Nancy, B’day: 10/7, 5011 Savannah River Way Unit 104, 

Orlando, FL 32839 Phone: 407-730-4248 Cell 214-490-1145           

cunninghams1975@sbcglobal.net  Bunko, Chick Flicks, Pot Luck,        

Beginners Bridge, Mah Jongg 



 

 

 

 

Page 4 INTEREST GROUPS 

MAH JONGG 
 

Joan Bove 407-971-3911 

 

Monday 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

 

 Bring lunch, beverage and $4 in change. 

 

Starting Monday, May 27, and through the sum-

mer, we will meet at the Tremont (Red Bug 

Lake Road).  Edith Schulman has volunteered 

to teach any members interested in learning 

the game. 

 

BUNKO GROUPS 
 

Bunko Belles 

2nd Wednesday  11:30 a.m. 

Mary Ward   407-366-3015 

Salad Bunko 

3rd Monday, June 17  noon 

Sharen Isham  407-380-1676 
 

Bunko Belles  

4th Thursday   6:30 p.m. 

Jenny Iacovazzi  407-331-4523
  

Ways and  

Means 
 

*******Attention********* 

The Newcomers of Central Florida are on the 
road again. We're heading north to lovely 
Charleston and Savannah for 5 days and 4 
nights. A deposit of $100 is required by July 1. 

Please make out your check to Newcomers of 
Central Florida and mail it to Solly Haber or Joan 
Lenard. Also please indicate on the check just 
Roommate or Single. Your check will be held 
until August 15 and returned in case you need to 
cancel.  The balance of $460 is due by          
September 15. 

The trip Assurance Protection Policy of $45 will 
allow you to get a full refund in case of last-     
minute cancellation. 

If you have any questions, please call Solly at 
321-972-5521 

 

Thank you, 

 

Solly and Joan 

LET’S DO IT 
 

We are going to a buffet and show at 

the Jewish Community Center of 

Greater Orlando on June 23, 2013. 

 

The meeting time is 1 p.m. with show time at 2 p.m. 

The divas: Miss Ramona, Miss Kaye, Miss Crystal, 

Miss Geraldine and Miss Chantel (female impersona-

tors) will perform!  

  

Admission is $20. 

 

Send checks to Pat Brizel by June 15.  Also, please 

call me and leave your phone number.  My address is 

13432 Kitty Fork Rd., Orlando, 32828, and phone is 

407-277-2070. 

 

Jewish Community Center 

851 N. Maitland Ave. 

Maitland, FL 32751  

 

We will all sit together so come by yourself or bring 

a friend.  I need people to sit with! 
 

This will be a fun afternoon. 
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LADIES  BRIDGE 

 

Every fourth Wednesday 
 
The Tremont is located next to Macaroni Grill at 7015 
Red Bug Lake Road, phone 407-359-5787. 
Make your reservation with either of the Chairs: 
    
           Pat McRee             Sim Horst 
         407-359-1228           407-678-2961  
patmcree@bellsouth.net   skhorst@embarqmail.com 

       CHICK FLICKS 
 

       On Tuesdays! 
 

Oviedo Mall—Odd months 
Waterford and Altamonte Springs— 
  Even months 

 
An e-mail will be sent the weekend before the meet-
ing date.  If you do not have e-mail, please call the 
chairperson to find out the start time and to RSVP.  A  
dinner option is provided, so please RSVP to either 
or both.   
Susan Murray—Oviedo    407-375-9417 
Mary Ann Dougherty—Altamonte   407-696-4271 
Nevine Snyder—Waterford Lakes   407-381-4408  
 
 

June 11 Altamonte Springs 
June 25 Waterford Lakes 

  

Hooked on 
Books  

Jackie Searcy 407-282-4935 

Denise Tucker 407-542-6518 
 

We usually meet the third Tuesday of the 
month at 1:30 p.m. at the Tremont’s second-
floor library on Red Bug Lake Rd. 

 

June 18  Bone River by Megan Chance 

 

Correspondence 

By Joan Bove 

 

Get well cards to Mike Frazier, Jennie Iacovazzi and   
 Margie Simmons 
Thank you to Jennifer Buttler from Chico's and Jessica 
 Harris from Ulta 

If you know of any member going through a 

difficult time, please let me know. 

Joan Bove   407-971-3911 

 
POT LUCK 

 
Pot Luck is finished for 

this year. However, I 

wish to extend my thanks to all the ladies 

who were kind enough to host this year, 

and hope that others will volunteer and 

sign up for 2013/2014. 

 

Thanks, Joan 

 

     

 

BLACKJACK (21)  

GROUP  
 
 

Tuesday, June 11 at 11 a.m. 

Snacks will be provided.   We can go out 

for lunch after the session if we like. 

 

Nevine Snyder  

14784 Burntwood Circle 
Orlando, Florida 32826 

 

Interested in coming?  Call 407-381-4408. 
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DeDe Fluhr with guest and new member Peg-

gy Byrnes. 

       Top: Elsa Torres, guest of Teresa Greene 

 

Bottom: Karen Jacobs with her guest Danita Laskowski 

Let’s Do It Goes on a Bike Ride 

 

Installation, continued: 

Outgoing President 

Joan Lenard is      

presented with the 

scrapbook of her 

presidency by      

historian Kathy 

McCullar. 

Top: Maureen McBride, Nancy Ruscitti, Pat Brizel, and Terry and Claudia 

Downs enjoy a trip to Winter Garden. 
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2013-14 Executive Officers 

May birthdays:  Gail Hodson, Ann Denton, Sharon Prescott, 

Shirley Thomas, Lynne Snowden, Kathy McCullar                                                               

Past Presidents: (standing) Joan Lenard, Helen Tere-

finko, Anne McQuiggan, Dru Juhl, Joan Bove. Sitting: 

Linda Selby, Lynne Snowden, Carole Montgomery 

Alinda Nelson, guest and sister of 

Chris Myers

A donation to the Russell Home was presented to 

Betty Turner by Pat Peppler and Joan Lenard. 

Joan Lenard hands the gavel to 

new President Judy Babine. 

Betty Little won the 50/50 

jackpot for $81. 

Shirley Thomas won the free lunch. 

Pat Fluno won the Sonny’s 

BBQ gift card.   



SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

    

  

  

        1 

 

2 3 

Mah Jongg 

  

4 

  

5 

 

6 

Board Mtg. 

 

7 8 

9 10 

 

Mah Jongg  

11 

Blackjack 

Chick Flicks 

12 

Bunko 

 

13 

 

 

14 15 

16 17 

Mah Jongg 

Bunko 

18 

Hooked 

On Books 

19 

Bridge 

20 

Luncheon 

21 22 

23 24 

Mah Jongg 

25 

Chick Flicks 

 

26 27 

Bunko 

28 29/30 

June 2013 

See the Chatter and more photos in color at www.newcomerscfl.org 

PO Box 620384  Oviedo,  FL   32765-0384 


